

Date: 29 June 2023

Dear Residents

We wanted to inform you that, effective from 01 August, there will be a market-related increase in the fees for our Care Centre and Home Healthcare Services. This adjustment is necessary to maintain the quality and reliability of our services and ensure we can continue providing exceptional care.

We understand that changes in pricing can be inconvenient, but we assure you that this decision has been carefully considered. The increase in fees will enable us to meet rising costs associated with personnel, training, equipment, and operational expenses, allowing us to enhance our offerings and provide the best possible care to our residents.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support during this adjustment period. We appreciate the opportunity to serve you and remain committed to delivering high-quality home healthcare services that enhance your well-being.

Yours sincerely,

Elize Porter

Managing Director

Evergreen Health